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BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear Malcolm,
Aurizon Network’s Proposed Standard Access Agreements

The purpose of this letter is to submit to the Queensland Competition Authority (the QCA) Aurizon Network’s
amended Standard Access Agreements (SAAs).

On 29 April 2011 Aurizon Network submitted its proposed alternate form of SAAs to the QCA in accordance with
clause 5.2(n) of the 2010 Access Undertaking.

The QCA advised Aurizon Network of its final decision to reject the proposed SAAs in its letter dated 24 April 2013.
Attached to this letter was a Decision Document which outlined a set of amendments required to be made to the
SAAs in order for these agreements to conform to the QCA’s final decision.

In this regard, please find attached an alternate set of SAAs that have been amended in accordance with the QCA'’s
final decision, noting that some aspects are not exactly consistent with the specifics of the Decision Document. The
rationale for including these non-conforming amendments is to improve the quality of the agreements while also

adhering to the QCA’s stated policy objectives.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Matthew Cronin on 3019 7768.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Carter
Chief Executive Officer
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd

5 June 2013
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